CPHS Daily Announcements 9/9/2025

Advisory grade level meetings will be held in the cafeteria this week, not the auditorium. 10th grade is
today, and 11th grade will be on Thursday.

2024-25 yearbooks are here! If you ordered a copy, you can pick yours up from Mr. Avram (Mrs.
Vanderwoods sub) in room B107, before school, during advisory or during yearbook class (6th hour).
Also, if you know a class of 2025 graduate, please let them know their yearbook is herel

Are you driving yourself to school this year?2 If so, make sure you have a CPHS parking permit on your
car! They cost $10. You can register your car in the front office.

Spots are starting to fill up for the Detroit trip. If you want to go, bring your money to Ms. Shields in
B214.

Students: We still have student id’s in the front office. Make sure you pick yours up!

Today is the last day to sign up for Esports in the front office. Please sign up if you want to attend the
Wednesday meeting during Advisory. Possible games are listed on the signup form.

If you are interested in going fo the Unified Leadership Launch, the sign up is live in the CPHS Unified
Google Classroom. There are only 6 spots left! If you need the Google Classroom code please use
the QR code outside of room B208.

Are you interested in playing on this year's Powder Puff team? There will be two games this year!
Freshman vs Sophomores and Juniors vs. Seniors! The games will be held on Monday, October 6. See
Miss Veneman to pick up a permission slip.

Patriot Game T-shirts for Friday’s home football game go on sale Wednesday. Shirts are $15 and will
be available first come first serve on Wednesday. If you wear it to the game on Friday, it will be your
ticket to the game.

Good luck boys jv and varsity soccer! They're taking on Fruitport, away, this affernoon. Make it
happen CP!

Happy Birthday: Ariana G., Damari H., Darick M., Liana S.

It's a great day to be a Panther!



